
John # 80 – Jesus Appears to Mary – 4-18-24 
 

John 20:15-18 
15 He asked her, “Woman, why are you crying? Who is it you are looking for?”  
 
Thinking he was the gardener, she said, “Sir, if you have carried him away, tell me where you have 
put him, and I will get him.”  
 
16 Jesus said to her, “Mary.” 
  
She turned toward him and cried out in Aramaic, “Rabboni!” (which means “Teacher”). 
  
17 Jesus said, “Do not hold on to me, for I have not yet ascended to the Father. Go instead to my 
brothers and tell them, ‘I am ascending to my Father and your Father, to my God and your God.’”  
 
18 Mary Magdalene went to the disciples with the news: “I have seen the Lord!” And she told them 
that he had said these things to her.  
 
 
 
 
Galatians 3:26-4:7 
26 So in Christ Jesus you are all children of God through faith, 27 for all of you who were baptized into 
Christ have clothed yourselves with Christ. 28 There is neither Jew nor Gentile, neither slave nor free, 
nor is there male and female, for you are all one in Christ Jesus. 29 If you belong to Christ, then you 
are Abraham’s seed, and heirs according to the promise.  
 
4:1 What I am saying is that as long as an heir is underage, he is no different from a slave, although 
he owns the whole estate. 2 The heir is subject to guardians and trustees until the time set by his 
father. 3 So also, when we were underage, we were in slavery under the elemental spiritual forces of 
the world. 4 But when the set time had fully come, God sent his Son, born of a woman, born under 
the law, 5 to redeem those under the law, that we might receive adoption to sonship. 6 Because you 
are his sons, God sent the Spirit of his Son into our hearts, the Spirit who calls out, “Abba, Father.” 
7 So you are no longer a slave, but God’s child; and since you are his child, God has made you also 
an heir. 
 
 
 
 
John 20:19-23 
19 On the evening of that first day of the week, when the disciples were together, with the doors 
locked for fear of the Jewish leaders, Jesus came and stood among them and said, “Peace be with 
you!” 20 After he said this, he showed them his hands and side. The disciples were overjoyed when 
they saw the Lord.  
 
21 Again Jesus said, “Peace be with you! As the Father has sent me, I am sending you.” 22 And with 
that he breathed on them and said, “Receive the Holy Spirit. 23 If you forgive anyone’s sins, their sins 
are forgiven; if you do not forgive them, they are not forgiven.” 



 
 
Luke 24:36-43 
36 While they were still talking about this, Jesus himself stood among them and said to them, “Peace 
be with you.”  
 
37 They were startled and frightened, thinking they saw a ghost. 38 He said to them, “Why are you 
troubled, and why do doubts rise in your minds? 39 Look at my hands and my feet. It is I myself! 
Touch me and see; a ghost does not have flesh and bones, as you see I have.”  
 
40 When he had said this, he showed them his hands and feet. 41 And while they still did not believe it 
because of joy and amazement, he asked them, “Do you have anything here to eat?” 42 They gave 
him a piece of broiled fish, 43 and he took it and ate it in their presence. 
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